
 

 

 

LL/NP 06.11.20 

 

Non-Uniform Days 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As is tradition, we have chosen three days between now and Christmas where children are 
given the opportunity to come to school not in uniform, in exchange for making a £1 donation 
on each occasion to the good cause or charity nominated for that day.  
 
The dates for this year are: 
 

 Friday 13th Nov – Children In Need Mufti (no theme) 
 

 Friday 11th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day 
 

 Friday 18th Dec – BSA Christmas Mufti 
 
In the past we have received the donations for non-uniform days in cash/coins, however we 
are asking that donations were made via ScoPay.  
 
Every child will have a payment item on Scopay of £3.  
 
If you have not registered for the Online Account Access, the information letter with your child’s 
Link Code will be sent home with your child on Monday.  Please ensure you activate your 
accounts as we do not accept cash or cheque. 
 

This is a voluntary contribution that we would ask you to pay by Friday 13th 
November. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping us to simplify the administration of these days. Every 
year we raise a large amount of money for charity through non-uniform days and we are very 
proud to have been able to support so many worthwhile local and national causes. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 

Regards  
 
Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
 


